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9th September 2024  

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
YEAR 11 INFORMATION EVENING – THURSDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 2024 6pm 
 
I am writing to warmly invite you to the Year 11 information evening on Thursday 12th September 2024 at 6pm. 

 
The aim of the evening is to give an insight into ‘what to expect’ in Year 11 and how to support your child as they 
start their GCSEs. Relevant information and guidance will be shared with students, parents and carers by Mr 
Morbey and Miss Ash. We hope you will find this event to be of benefit and look forward to seeing all of you who 
are available to attend. Further insight into important dates and subject information can be found on our school 
website.  Students are very welcome to attend also. 
 
If you have any questions about the evening, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss K. Ash 
Head of Year 11 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. 
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